
on our 5th Sundays this year. Our first 
one is Sunday, March 30th so save up 
any pop cans you would be willing to 
share because we’ll have vehicles here 
ready to collect them that day. 
 
Euchre Tournament: Come enjoy 
some Fellowship and Euchre games on 
Saturday, February 22nd. Sign-up  is 
located on the Welcome Center. 
 
Daylight Savings Time: It’s not as far 
away as you think. In three weeks on 
March 9th we will be springing forward 
again and getting some more daylight in 
the process.  
 
Wednesday Night Family Meal: We 
won’t be rescheduling the February 
Family Meal cancelled from bad weath-
er. The March Meal will be on the 12th. 

 
Young Lives: We’re planning and serv-
ing a meal for the families in Young 
Lives on Thursday, March 27th. A sign-
up of needed items for the meal is on the 
Welcome Center. Let Ruby know if you 
can volunteer to help set up, serve and 
clean up that night. We need 3 people. 
 
Help Needed: We need help making 
Communion Bread and with the Com-
munion Tray Set Up this year. See the 
Ladies Bulletin Board for the sign-ups. 
 
Memorization Verses: There are now 
revised copies of the Sermon on the 
Mount Memorization Plan on the Wel-
come center. 
 
A Place for Suggestions: Have a sug-
gestion, idea, or insight about the life and 
business of our congregation? We’ve cre-
ated a new space just for you! Check 
out “Bright Idea” on the church app—
a simple way to share your thoughts and 
help shape our church community. 
Whether it’s a new ministry idea, an im-
provement suggestion, or a creative way 
to serve, we welcome your input! 
 Also on the App: Another  
section on the church app is the New 
Testament Gospel Reading. 
 

WRCC Family Celebrations:     
Happy Birthday to Marc Anspaugh on  
Monday, to Gary Birdwell on Wednes-
day and Happy Anniversary to Mo & 
Carolyn Brewer on Saturday. Congrat-
ulations to you! 
 
Ladies Class: Ladies Class is Tuesday 
at 10am.  
 
Wednesday Bible Study: We will 
begin our new class, Citizens of   
Heaven — Faithful in Exile: A Study 
of Daniel, this Wednesday at 6:30pm.  
 
Shoebox Collection: The February  
Operation Christmas Child items    
include toothbrushes, dental floss and 
tooth brush covers. To help with ship-
ping costs of the shoeboxes this fall, 
we’re planning to have pop can drives 

Our Vision Statement 

We are a church family growing in the knowledge 

and love of God, committed to unity, pursuing  

godly character, and becoming the hands and feet 

of Jesus in our community.  

Elders      Church Office 
Loran Brown — 989-980-8909       Phone — 989-835-8559 

Lee Dresden — 989-837-0888  Email — wrccoffice@gmail.com 

*Adam Joseph — 989-948-7650 

Mark Wanous — 989-600-0748  

*Chairmen of the Month   1123 E. Wheeler Street 

     Midland, MI 48642 

Preaching Minister 

Adam Davis — 757-561-7576 

adavis.minister@gmail.com 

Office Days: Monday—Friday  Call to make appointments or set one up at site below: 

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min 
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Budget Report  

Contributions YTD as of  January -  $14,406    YTD Budget  - $14,166 

Order of  Worship                   

Loran Brown— Song Leader 

Song—Micah 6:8 

Welcome —Brian Winton 

       Scripture Reading  - James 4:4-10 

Come, Let Us Sing                                                       

Come, Let Us Worship and Bow Down                                

Hallelujah! What a Savior!  

Communion Devotional                         

Adam Joseph 

To God Be the Glory 

Offering Prayer 

O to Be Like Thee 

Conversation With Children                

Aaron Joseph 

(Children Ages 4 -3rd Grade dismissed for 

Christ Kids)  Christ Kids — Mark Wanous 

“The Poor & The Broken: Who the  

Kingdom Belongs To”    Adam Davis 

Where He Leads I’ll Follow 

Announcements & Family Time             

Question of the Month  

Worship Rotation                                
February 16             

Nursery                                                              

Donna Anspaugh and Stephanie Miller 

     Medical Ministry                                      

Loran Brown 

Greeters                                                                 

Bobbie Forgie 

February 23                                                 

Song Leader                                                       

Bill Thena 

                             Welcome                              

              Mark Wanous 

 Table Chairman                                                 

Brian Winton 

 Nursery                                                             

Tammy Cardinal and Carlee Olenczuk 

Christ’s Kids                                              

Bobbie Forgie 

Children’s Conversation                       

Rick Miller 

Medical Ministry                                                  

Howard Tyree 

Greeters                                                                

Jill Martin 

Wheeler Road In Prayer   
 
SALVATION FOR THE LOST 
TRAVELERS — Safe travel on their journeys 
NATIONAL CONCERNS — War on terrorism, wounded warriors,  
our leaders, water shortages around the world, ongoing wars. Prayers for    
civility during this political transition season.  
MISSION CONCERNS — Brazilian missionary team 
MINISTRY CONCERNS — Church family, leadership team, our   
community  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR WRCC FAMILY AND FRIENDS       
• Larry Martin (Ed Martin’s older brother) has bone cancer and has not been  

• able to tolerate the radiation. He is now home on hospice. Prayers for his   
struggle with pain and for his peace and comfort. 

• Jason Belich (Gary and Lena’s son) has post concussive syndrome from his  
recent fall. 

• Pam Cramer went back in the ER last weekend with pain and some weakness 
then back home. Prayers for her and Brian needed. 

• David Sitter is still dealing with a virus he’s had for a few weeks. 

• Maddy Kurschat’s surgery for a new medication port is tomorrow. 

• Tom Monto (Ed and Jill Martin’s neighbor) is in rehab after his recent broken 
hip.  

Praise 

• Steve Kurschat (Ryan’s dad) is home on IV antibiotics and improving. 

• Kim Chilton (Daughter of the Chilton’s) is doing much better after her recent 
broken ankle and is out of the boot, into a brace, and back to work. 

 

Question of  the Month 

How can I tangibly love my enemies this month? 

                  History Spotlight 

From September 12th to the 13th in 1981, our Church celebrated it’s 35th 

Anniversary. The Church was then located west of town on M-20 and had 

met there since 1962. Their planned celebrations included a “Devotion in 

Song” scheduled at the Grace A. Dow Memorial Libraries Auditorium, a 

picnic at Plymouth Park, and the Church Worship service with members 

from both the past and present there. Jim Chilton was a new Minister with 

our Church then having only been there a month. Bonnie Sitter says she 

remembers several weddings happening at the Church building on M-20. 

Barb Henry says back then the seagulls were terrible in Plymouth Park 

when you’d have a picnic. Past member DeeDee McCullough remembers 

having that song event at the Dow Library. Next year will be the 80th An-

niversary of our Church and our 40th Anniversary at our current location.  


